
NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION
~’ashington, D.C. 20456

Of~ce of General Counsel

~’my i, 1990

Michael J. Daiich, Esq.
Director, Denial of Federal Benefits Project
U.S. Department of Justice
Office of Justice Programs
Washington, D.C. 20531

Re: Your Letter of March 30, 1990

Dear Mr. Dalich:

This is in response to your request to Roger W. Jepsen,
Chairman of the National Credit Union Administration
(NCUA), to review the list of federal benefits provided
by the NCUA. The purpose of your request is to assist
in developing guidelines and procedures concerning
federal benefits which might be denied pursuant to
Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988. The
list of NCUA benefits submitted to us with your letter
is complete.

Please let us know if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

GC/HMU: bhs
GC 90- 0402
SSIC : 3200

Hattie M. Ulan
Associate General Counsel


